
From: Amadi, Eric A - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 5:01 PM 
To: Buss, Pamela E - DNR 
Cc: Motl, Bradley J - DOJ; Kamp, Tressie K - DOJ; Fassbender, Judy L - DNR; 

Norman, Michele R - DNR 
Subject: Update on call with Beazer 
 
Hi Pam: 
 
Today, we had a call with Beazer representatives and TetraTech.  We discussed the need to define the 
source area, as well as delineation of the contamination.  As a result of our phone call, Beazer agreed to 
have TetraTech prepare isoconcentration maps and cross-sections to illustrate the horizontal and 
vertical definition of the tar source areas and the delineation of the soil and groundwater 
contamination.  These figures are required in a site investigation (SI) report.  The cross-sections have not 
been updated since the 2014 SI report.  Additional sampling has been completed and needs to be 
illustrated to show delineation and identify any potential data gaps. 
 
Beazer and TetraTech plan to submit draft figures to the DNR on June 11.  We have scheduled another 
call with Beazer and TetraTech on June 15 to review the figures. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Eric 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Eric Amadi 
Phone: (414) 263-8639 - for voice mail 
Cell Phone: (262) 993-1074 - please contact cell phone during COVID-19 health crisis 
eric.amadi@wisconsin.gov 
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